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Honeywell
Industrial Autornition end Control y44
floneywellInc.

'

16404 North Black Canyon Highway

Phoenit, Arizona 85023

602 313 5000 i

April 9,1997
i

- United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

11555 Rockville Pike'"
Rockville,MD 20555

Attention: Steve Baggett

DearMr.Baggett

This letter is our report for the first quarter of 1997, notifying the United States Nuclear Regulatory
Commission of all devices containing radioactive material that has been dstributed under a General

Distnbubon License (AZ 7-395). During this quarter no devices were distributed i

,

. If any further 16' irdion is needed, please contact me at (602) 313-3915.u
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( Timothy R.Hodges,Sr. '

Radiabon Safety Ollicer
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